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This is undoubtedly a remarkable book on a period of American history about which much has been written -
the period of the Indian wars in the Northwest, from the close of the Civil War until the Custer disaster on
the Little Big Horn. It presents in graphic detail and on a vast canvas the great events and the small which
reached a decisive crescendo in Custer’s fate. Here is no savage battle incident presented in isolation from
other events, but a sweeping panorama of a whole ere-inept, hesitant, and tragic.

To insure comprehensiveness, the author describes the pertinent facts of the Grant administration, the
embitterment of the Great Plains tribes, and the deteriorating Civil War army. The book is the record not
only of the dashing Seventh Cavalry and its leader but also of the Grant-Custer feud, Sitting Bull, the
Belknap scandal, Rain-in-the-Face, the battle strategy of the Indians, and Custer’s military rivals. Particular
note is taken of the effect on history of Custer’s recklessness and glory-seeking and of the superstitions and
fatalistic determination of the Sioux and the Cheyennes.

The Battle of the Little Big Horn, reconstructed in this account largely on Indian eyewitness testimony,
climaxed the long-developing tragedy and provided a "smashing crescendo to the vacillating policy of the
United States government...towards the Indians of the Great Plains."

A four color reproduction of an oil painting by John Hauser, entitled "The Challenge," has been selected for
the cover of Custer’s Luck. The original canvas is in the collection of the Thomas Gilcrease Institute of
American History and Art, Tulsa, Oklahoma, and the publishers gratefully acknowledge the cooperation of
that organization in making this reproduction possible.
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From reader reviews:

David Pell:

Nowadays reading books are more than want or need but also work as a life style. This reading addiction
give you lot of advantages. Associate programs you got of course the knowledge the particular information
inside the book that improve your knowledge and information. The info you get based on what kind of
publication you read, if you want have more knowledge just go with education books but if you want
experience happy read one having theme for entertaining such as comic or novel. The actual Custer's Luck is
kind of reserve which is giving the reader unpredictable experience.

Samual Larkin:

You can spend your free time to see this book this e-book. This Custer's Luck is simple to bring you can read
it in the playground, in the beach, train along with soon. If you did not have much space to bring the actual
printed book, you can buy the e-book. It is make you much easier to read it. You can save the actual book in
your smart phone. Thus there are a lot of benefits that you will get when you buy this book.

Rina Reese:

Many people spending their moment by playing outside together with friends, fun activity having family or
just watching TV all day long. You can have new activity to enjoy your whole day by reading a book. Ugh,
ya think reading a book can actually hard because you have to accept the book everywhere? It fine you can
have the e-book, bringing everywhere you want in your Smart phone. Like Custer's Luck which is obtaining
the e-book version. So , try out this book? Let's notice.

Harold Walsh:

This Custer's Luck is completely new way for you who has interest to look for some information as it relief
your hunger info. Getting deeper you on it getting knowledge more you know or perhaps you who still
having little bit of digest in reading this Custer's Luck can be the light food for you because the information
inside that book is easy to get simply by anyone. These books acquire itself in the form and that is reachable
by anyone, that's why I mean in the e-book web form. People who think that in book form make them feel
drowsy even dizzy this reserve is the answer. So there isn't any in reading a guide especially this one. You
can find actually looking for. It should be here for anyone. So , don't miss it! Just read this e-book variety for
your better life along with knowledge.
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